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Comments: Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision - Support for Historical Motorized Use

 

Dear Forest Planners, 

I have hiked, biked, snowmobiled, snowbiked and ridden off-road motorcycles in the Nez-Perce-Clearwater

Forest for years.  I support maximum legal access for motorized recreation of all kinds in the forest.  Further, I

support increases in both off-road motorized travel opportunities and dispersed camping opportunities.  In

addition, the Great Burn area should be open for over-the-snow motorized access in winter.

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Doug Deaton

 

 

 

-- 

 

Doug Deaton, JD, CRS, ABR, GRI, SFR,

 

President 2018 NMAR MLS Board of Directors

Amy Deaton, CRS, GRI, e-Pro, SFR,

President 2017, Northwest Montana Association of Realtors

Brokers/Owners

 

Deaton and Company Real Estate

 

Amy:  406-212-4309

Doug:  406-212-4310

www.deatonandcompany.com

 

www.facebook.com/LoveMontanaLiveMontana/

 

 

 

 

 


